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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I am writing you as a former educator asking that you aid in providing transparency 

and tools for measurement on testing in Oregon’s schools. There has long been 

concern by many parents and educators regarding the loss of classroom time given 

over to testing as well as to it’s dollar costs. Bill 4124 is a first step in determining 

what is best for Oregon’s school children. Thank you for referring this bill to the floor. 

Sincerely,  Sharon Hawks 


